Thank you for participating in the <u>Introduction to Foreign Trade Statistics webinar</u>. We hope that you found this information helpful.

Please take a few minutes to fill out our survey about your recent webinar experience to ensure that we best meet your needs. You can access the brief survey at <a href="https://questionweb.com/XXXX">https://questionweb.com/XXXX</a>>. Your responses are voluntary and will be kept confidential. The survey closes on XXXX, 2012.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at <a href="mailto:pio@census.gov">pio@census.gov</a> or 301-763-3030.